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Social Outreach initiative for an NGO- Hope for the Children Foundation (HFCF) was 

undertaken by the Department of Accountancy and Department of Business Studies from 

January 2023 to February, 2023, where our SYBCOM B students, Ms. Ghanashree Pawar 

and Ms. Anushka Thul assisted in the Data Tabulation and Analysis Assistance in Platform 

Number 1, Pune Railway Station for the Survey undertaken by the NGO. In addition to the 

above initiative, 80 students of SYBCom volunteered for distribution of food packets to the 

underprivileged at the Pune Railway Station. 

 

Hope for the Children Foundation (HFCF) has initiated India’s second and Maharashtra first 

ever Child Friendly Room initiative in the Child Friendly Railway Station Model which has 

been working relentlessly for over 15 years rehabilitating children from vulnerable families. 

In this work HFCF has focused primarily on prevention and awareness generation alongside 

support and rehabilitation.  

 

The outcomes of the Social Outreach initiative are the volunteers developed skills such as 

Social Skills, IT, Research, Teamwork and Coordination. 
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